
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – February 2022

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Bob Landauer  503-407-0299
Senior Warden - Jay Carey  503-932-7386
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074

Feb 1 Light dinner 6:30pm
Officers meeting 7:00pm
Stated meeting 7:30pm

 Hello Brothers,

At our January meeting we had a visitor, Diego Martinez, from Corvallis #14.  He has moved into 
the area and is looking for a lodge.  We hope we made a good impression.  We also have two 
gentlemen that have expressed interest in Masons.

We installed Secretary, Senior Deacon, and Junior Deacon by WB Jay.  We are still looking for a 
Marshall.  If you have ever thought that would be an office you'd like to try, now is the time.  Please
call me or WB Jay.

We discussed changing the meeting to 7:00 p.m.  We will discuss and entertain a motion at our 
February meeting.

We had a no-host dinner at Prime Time on Monday, January 10th.  We had 13 guests and had a 
great time.  We learned that Jim and Carmen Dorman have been married the longest followed 
closely by Bill and Shirley Moore.  We are looking for ideas for fun activities to have one each 
month.  Bring some suggestions.  

Hoping to visit Tuality #6 meeting on Saturday, February 5th.
Hoping to visit Union #3 meeting on Tuesday, March 1st.  Corned Beef & Cabbage dinner. 
We are going to meet Tuesday, March 8th, so we can attend Union meeting and dinner.
Hoping to visit Newberg #104 meeting on Thursday, April 14th. 
Are you interested?  Mark your calendars. 

Hope to see you at the next meeting.

 WM Bob Landauer
503-407-0299

February Events

Tue Jan 25 – York Rite
Tue Feb 1 – Holbrook Stated
Tue Feb 22 – York Rite



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
King - Von Bailey 503-757-7966
Scribe - C. Allan White 503-645-3793
Secretary - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Illustrious Master - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
Deputy Master - C. Allan White  503-645-3793
P.C. of the Work - Bill Sparks III  971-294-1189
Recorder - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760

Jan 25 Council meeting 7:00pm
Chapter meeting immediately after Council

Feb 22 Dinner 5:30pm - venue TBD
Chapter - Mark Master conferral

NOTE:  Due to the increased Omicron numbers, we will not have our pre-meeting  
dinner in January.  Keep your fingers crossed for February!

Hope to see everyone there at the meeting as we are getting short on people in attendance.

Hopefully we will have degrees conferred and will be able to advance at least 2 more for the Royal 
Arch.

Fraternally,
Jerry Muceus, EHP / IM


